ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE

REPRESENTATIVE ANDY JOSEPHSON

MEMORANDUM

Date: January 20", 2022

To: Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, Chair
House State Affairs Committee

From: Representative Josephson

Re: Hearing Request for House Bill 226

Please accept this hearing request for House Bill 226, entitled "An Act relating to the compensation of
certain public officials, officers, and employees not covered by the collective bargaining agreements;
increasing salaries of certain attorneys employed by the state; an providing an effective date.”

The purpose of this bill is to provide a 10% pay increase to state employed attorneys.

Find attached a copy of the bill, sponsor statement, sectional analysis, and initial supporting documents.

There is a PowerPoint presentation relating to HB 226 that will be presented at the bill hearing and will be
provided to committee staff electronically.

I would be happy to prepare any other necessary documents or provide additional information.

Please feel free to contact my staff, Elise Sorum-Birk at 465-4939 with any questions.

S

State Capitol — Juneau, Alaska 99801 - (907) 465-4939
Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov




